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CIVILIANS IN CSD CANTEENS
Singh Shri Pashupati Nath

Will the Minister of DEFENCE be pleased to state:

(a) whether the civilian employees have also been working in the Canteen Stores Department (CSD) canteens of the armed forces,
and if so, the details thereof; 

(b) whether the daily wages being paid to them are not as per the prescribed rules and the orders in this regard; and 

(c) if so, the action likely to be taken by the Government in this regard?

Answer

MINISTER OF DEFENCE (SHRI A.K. ANTONY) 

(a) Yes, Madam. There are approximately 6300 civilian employees working in Unit Run Canteens (URCs) of the armed forces. 

(b) No, Madam. The rules regulating the terms and conditions of the services of the civilian employees of URCs have been issued by
Army Headquarters in 2003. The said employees are being paid their wages in accordance with these rules, as amended from time
to time. 

(c) Does not arise in view of (b) above. 
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